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Greetings Friends,

We praise the Lord for another month of
ministering to the Deaf around the world. We are
so thankful for our 50 national partners and
hundreds of volunteers that share the love of
Jesus with the Deaf in Mexico, Cuba, The
Bahamas, Uganda, Bolivia and Brazil. We hope
you enjoy these pictures and ministry update.

Here in the main office we are gearing up for our
summer mission trips. We thank God that this
year looks as if things are improving and we will
be able to visit our ministry partners in The
Bahamas, Mexico, and Cuba. We would love for
you to pray and consider joining us on a mission
trip this summer. It is a great way to see how
your prayers and support are making a
difference. For more information, please contact
Kayla Massie: kmassie@iccd.net.

Praise Report:

1. We praise the Lord that our mission trip
team to The Bahamas in July is full with 30
people! We pray that God will use us in a
mighty way as we minister to the Deaf
community in Nassau.

2. We thank God for 10 Liberty students who
helped us pack 500 Blessings Bags for us to
take on mission with us this summer as a
part of their Day of Service.

3. We praise the Lord that many of the Deaf
students in Uganda are doing well and
enjoying a school break and rest with their
families. They will return to school May
9th.

4. In Brazil, 27 Deaf prayed to receive Christ
as a result of the Deaf outreach event April
1st - 3rd. Check out the highlights video. --
->

5. We thank God that Cuba is now open for
travel and we look forward to visiting our
ministry team there in June.

Young Adult Deaf in Mexico Gather for
Bible Study and Fellowship!

Liberty Students Packed 500 Blessing Bags!

https://youtu.be/MvUQXGqzr64


Prayer Requests:

1. Please continue to pray for ICCD, our staff, our ministry partners, and the Deaf
communities around the world to know, grow, and live for Jesus!

2. Pray God will help us prepare for traveling this summer to The Bahamas & Mexico
and that he will bring the right people to serve with us as we share the Gospel with
the Deaf.

3. Pray for our missionaries and volunteers in Brazil as they minister to the Deaf through
a special "shadow theater" on April 29th. Pray that all who attend will see the love of
Jesus in a special way and respond. Also, pray that they would be able to attend the
Deaf Olympics in May to share the love of Jesus at this international event.

4. Pray for the Bolivian Deaf Bible Translation Team as they work to translate the Bible
accurately.

5. Continue to pray for peace in Ukraine. We pray that God will protect the Deaf
community and draw many to Himself as they face this conflict with Russia.

A Deaf evangelist in Mexico
receiving the Action Bible

Uganda Deaf Students
Jinja, Uganda

A Deaf woman in Cuba leading
the Deaf meeting in prayer.

If you live in the Roanoke, Virginia area we'd love for you to join us as we celebrate
International cultures and specifically International Deaf cultures. We will have a booth

where you can come and see videos of our Deaf ministry workers signing songs, drama, and
more! We will also be making jump ropes to take on mission with us.



Thank you for partnering with us to give the Deaf joy, hope & Jesus!
We truly love and appreciate you much,

Tom, Debbie, Wyatt & Kayla

“For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for
good works, which God prepared beforehand, that we

should walk in them.” 
Ephesians 2:10
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